
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 10/28/2016 4:14:24 PM
Subject: Intersection Improvement in York County

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) announces a contract was awarded to Granite 
Contracting, LLC to improve the intersection of Campbell Road (S-46-80) and Chambers Road (S-46-817).
 
The project is scheduled to begin on Monday, Oct. 31, 2016. Barring any unforeseen delays, the roads will reopen to 
traffic on Nov. 23, 2016.
 
The detour route for Campbell Road (S-46-80) will utilize Charlotte Highway (SC49) and Paraham Road (S-46-54). The 
net detour length is 1.21 miles.
 
The detour route for Chambers Road (S-46-817) will utilize Charlotte Highway (SC 49), Paraham Road (S-46-54) and 
Harper Road (S-46-815). The net detour length is 2.42 miles.
 
For additional information, the public may contact the York County Construction Office at (803) 324-3545.
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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